The King's CE School

Aspire, Believe and Achieve Together



Newsletter 12

Friday 29th November 2019

Christmas Events

On Saturday 30th November our Choir will be singing at the Tettenhall Christmas Lights



switch on. Our children will be on stage from 5.30pm to 6.00pm, and again for 10 minutes after the switch-on at 6.35pm. Everyone is welcome to join us and sing along!

On Tuesday 10th
December we shall be
holding our Christmas
Fayre and Concert. No
tickets are required, but
donations will be
welcome on the
evening. We do hope
you will join us for what
is always a truly
wonderful evening.



On Wednesday 11th December we shall be holding our annual Senior Citizens Lunch. We warmly welcome senior members of the local community and care homes into school to see our students perform, and then have Christmas lunch served by our students.

Also on Wednesday we shall be holding a Christingle Service for Year 7, and Eucharist for Year 8.

On Tuesday 17th December Christmas Lunch will be available to all students and staff.

On Thursday 19th December we shall be holding our Christmas Services at St Michael and all Angels Church Tettenhall.

And finally...... School will close early on Friday 20th December.

Contact Details

Telephone 01902 558333

Mr J Ludlow Principal

E-mail admin@kingswolverhampton.co.uk

Christmas Fayre

The Parents Staff Association will be holding a Christmas Fayre on 10th December 2019, this will run before the



Christmas concert and during the interval. We have got a variety of stalls for you all to look at perhaps buy that extra Christmas present.

If you would like to hire a stall you are welcome to contact Mrs.T.Badger who can book a stall for you. The cost would be £5 to hire a table and 25% of taking to go towards PSA funds. This is our first event with a lot more planned during the year.

Also if any parent /carer would like to join the committee or help at functions it would be lovely to hear from you. We would like to hold a Tombola stall, if you would like to make a contribution, all donations will be gratefully received by Mrs Grewal at Student Services.

My contact details are:

t.badger-gov@kingswolverhampton.co.uk

Well done to our House "Stars of the Week"



Well done to our House

"Form Groups of the Week"





kings wolver hampton

@kingsschoolwlv

The King's CE School

Aspire, Believe and Achieve Together



Newsletter 12

Friday 29th November 2019

Year 11 Parents' Evening

On Thursday 5th December we shall be holding our Yr 11 Parents' Evening from 4.30-6.30pm .PPE results will be available from 4.15pm. This will also be an opportunity for parents and carers to meet local business's and Further Education and Apprenticeship providers who will be here for our Careers Event until 5.30pm.

Inspirational Learning Group

The Inspirational learning group have presented The King's CE School with an Official Partner plaque. The King's School have been



working with The Inspirational Learning group with their National Enterprise Challenge since 2013.

The King's School Advent Appeal



Our aim this year is to break the cycle of disease and debt for a community or a school in a developing country by raising £240 to twin a block of toilets. This will provide safe toilets, clean water and training for a community and will save lives. Form groups are going to be invited to collect their loose change and to take

part in some fun fundraising activities. Please support us if you feel able!

Contact Details

Telephone 01902 558333

Mr J Ludlow Principal

E-mail admin@kingswolverhampton.co.uk

Pre-Loved Uniform

Dear Parents and Carers, we are in the early stages of collecting uniform so that we can start a pre-loved uniform store. If you have any outgrown uniform items that you would like to donate, we would be very appreciative. All donations can be handed

Many thanks.

Mrs Badger, Safeguarding Manager.

in for the attention of Mrs Badger.

From the Chaplain......

Hundreds of years before Jesus' birth, the prophet Isaiah had a message for the people of Israel who had been taken into exile and must have despaired that their God had abandoned them: 'Don't give up, God will come and put everything right; it will be better than you can imagine!'. This week has seen me struggling to get over a nasty bug and the frustration of waking up day after day without seeing the progress I had hoped for did lead to some despair at times. Isaiah's words seemed particularly relevant to me. Of course, I knew that I would get well eventually, but I can think of plenty of aspects of life (such as our current political situation) where it is more difficult to apply that same hope and confidence.

Advent is a time for looking forward in hopeful expectation to the fulfilment of God's promises: a time when all will live together in peace, there shall be no more war or fear and all people shall be valued and treated with justice and dignity. It is also a time when we need to ask ourselves, 'What can we do to be ready for that day?'. Our school advent appeal this year is all about bringing some justice and dignity into places of suffering and despair.

Next Week's Theme for Worship

Preparing for Jesus:

The Annunciation

Luke 1:26-38



kingswolverhampton

@kingsschoolwlv